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Pharmacies opening on Sunday

The Chamber of SME’s, along with the Chamber of Pharmacies, have been in
discussions with Government to enhance the Pharmacy Service even on Sundays.

This is no easy task. There are large logistical and other costs involved, and any
enhancement of the service must take this into account. There is also a human cost
in the equation to consider.

It is a known fact that the pharmacy service in Malta is one of the best, however,
times change, and necessary tweaking is essential in order to improve an already
excellent service.

The Chamber of SME’s will continue consulting its members and work towards an
equitable solution that will ensure a fair compromise.
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